
 

They say that ‘the best things in life are free’ and The Wednesday 
Word is a gift to our families. Its aim is to help all school families 
draw closer to God, the Church and to each other. 

Every Wednesday a ‘word’ will be sent home for our families to share 
and talk about. It is a double-sided leaflet which carries the Sunday 
Gospel into your homes. 

We hope that you enjoy sharing the Gospel messages with each other 
and that our children enjoy completing the activities. 

Further activities can be found on The Wednesday Word website in 
the Children’s area.  

 

http://wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm 
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